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Braefoot Elementary School Newsletter  Thursday, June 26th, 2025 

The Greater Victoria School  District wishes 

to recognize the Songhees and Esquimalt  

Nations on whose traditional  

territories we live and do our work. 

In This Issue 

Important Information 
for you to know: 

• September Start 
Up 

• Report Card  
Access 

• School Supplies 
• Reynolds Robotics 

Camp 
• Pacifc FC 
• Braefoot Summer 

Camps 

Phone: (250) 477-6948   Email: braefoot@sd61.bc.ca 

Website: https://braefoot.sd61.bc.ca    

June 

June 27  Admin Day—No School 

Sept 

Sept 2   First Day Back to School  
   9:00—11:30 (gr. 1—5) 

Sept 3   Kindergarten “Welcoming  

   Conversations” with teachers  

Sept 4   Kindergarten Gradual Entry 
   Starts 
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September Start Up 

While families are gearing up for summer, we’re already well into 

planning for September (and of course looking forward to summer 

break!). 

School starts Tuesday, September 2nd from 9—11:30 am.  

Students will return to their last year’s classroom by either lining 

up in the same spot, or entering the school when the first bell 

rings. 

School starts at regular time on September 3rd, with students  

continuing in their 2024/25 classrooms until classes are finalized. 

Please do not bring school supplies  

until your child is moved into their permanent classes. A pencil 

and some felts or pencil crayons will do until we move classes. 

 

Please be advised, that once you register at Braefoot, you 

are registered for the duration of your child attending.  You 

DO NOT need to register every year. 



REPORT CARDS – PARENT CONNECT 
 

Report Cards will be posted June 26th. Please use 
the following link to view them! 

https://parentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/Identity/
Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F 

 

If you need assistance, the following link will give an overview 
Parent Connect instructional video + info: https://www.sd61.bc.ca/

parent-student-resources/parent-connect 

School Supplies 

Our school supplies lists are available here. We ask that 

you keep supplies home until classes are set. Please only 

send your child with a pencil and colouring materials until 

we move into our permanent classes. 

https://parentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/Identity/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F
https://parentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/Identity/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect
https://braefoot.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/school-supplies-2025-26/




 

Braefoot Summer Camps 
With a variety of options for every child, Braefoot Summer Camps guarantee a summer full of fun, 

laughter, and growth. Camp options include: Fun Days, Hockey, Earth Science, Kayaking, Soccer, Mul-
ti-Sport, Baseball, Escape Room in a Box, Wilderness Survival, All Sports, Lab Explores, and Space Ex-

ploration! 
Sign up here: https://www.braefoot.ca/summer-camps  

Pacific FC! 

 

 

Pacific FC is celebrating the 

end of the school the year by 

offering $5 tickets with every 

$20 ticket sold, for their June 

27th game at Starlight  

Stadium. 

If you’re interested, tickets can 

be purchased here 

https://www.braefoot.ca/summer-camps
https://www.gofevo.com/event/Schoolsout54

